
GRASMERE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 Friday 25th February 2022                           

  
  Week commencing 21/02/2022  

Pavlova class Olivia and Jewel 
Sky Brown class Max and Oliviero 

Rosen class Rocky and Annabelle 
Simone Biles class Oscar and Kais 

Rashford Class Caleb and Sam 
                              Malala class Adam and Alice 

Kadeena Cox class Whole Class 
Sir Captain Tom Moore class Whole Class   

 
 

Message from Neela 
 

 
 
Hello everyone,  
 
Despite a delayed start, Year 6 had a wonderful week at Kench Hill. The 
activities looked brilliant! Year 6 I hope you get plenty of rest over the 
weekend after such a busy week.  
 
Today we said a very sad farewell to David who is leaving to take up a 
new position in another school. We had a memorable assembly, and 
everyone was up and dancing by the end! Year 5 did a marvellous job of 
giving him a very special last day. We wish David lots of luck, and he has 
promised us he will be back to visit.  
 
We are looking forward to World Book Day next week, Lena has prepared 
lots of activities for the children, I’m sure they are going to have lots of fun.  
 
I hope you enjoy the weekend, there is a forecast for lots of sunshine. See 
you all next week! 
 
Neela 

 
 
 
 
 

                                     

Dates for your Diary 
 

  Tuesday 1st March- Shrove Tuesday  Tuesday 1st March- Storyteller in  Thursday 3rd March – World book day  Friday 4th March- SATs workshop for Year 6 parents 9am  Monday 7th March- Book Fair arriving  Tuesday 8th March- International Women’s Day  14th-18th March- Science Week  Tuesday 1st March- Year 4 assembly, 2.40pm  Tuesday 15th March- Year 2 assembly, 2.40pm     



  
 
 
 
 
 

 On Thursday 3rd March we will celebrate World Book Day. 
 We have lots of exciting things planned. There will be a special World Book day menu, as prepared by our chef 
Clara and the lovely kitchen staff.  
There will also be a storyteller visit on Tuesday. The following week we plan to have a parent who works in publishing, come in and tell us how a book is made. There is also a welcome return to the book fair, where you 
can browse and buy books before and after school. This will take place from Monday 7th March to Monday 
14th March. Please support the book fair, if you can, as we do get free books for the school depending on purchases. 
 Of course, Thursday 3rd March is dress up day. Your child can come dressed as their favourite book character. 
There will be an assembly where they can show off their creations. They will receive a £1.00 book token to buy a 
book specially created for World Book Day. Many bookshops including Stoke Newington bookshop will have these for sale. Hope you enjoy all the fun of World Book Day, especially as it is celebrating its 25th year. 
 
Lena 

  
 
 
Nursery – aNNa pavlova class 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2022 



 
In Anna Pavlova class this week we started our new topic Growth and Change and we listened to The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar Story. We careful cut out the picture of the story and sequenced them.  
 

   

     

 
receptioN – sky browN class 
  
Our new topic in Reception is growing/growth. We will 
be learning about different aspects of growth such as life cycles, plants, animal and human growth.  
This is an exciting topic which will include planting, 
measuring and creative activities.  



 

 
 
year two – simoNe biles class  
For LGBT Month, Simone Biles Class considered what gender-neutral clothing might look like. We had a go at designing some ourselves and came up with some fantastic outfits! 
 

.  

year oNe – roseN class 
 
A mysterious bag arrived this week and Rosen Class dug deep to find out all about our new character. We discovered the bag belonged to Julián from Julián is a Mermaid. We have been busy building a story map 
together and learning all about this colourful characte  

  



  
 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
year Four – malala class  
 Year 4 have been practising their map skills in Geography this week. We explored different uses for maps, learnt 
about the Ordnance Survey and played map symbols bingo!  

                                                                                               

year three – rashFord class   
The children have been brilliant in PSHE this 
week, having really mature and interesting conversations about negative self and how to 
help each other when someone is feeling down 
or needs a boost of confidence. They were so kind and supportive to each other, we felt very 
proud! 
 
.  
 
 



 
atteNdaNce    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

    
  
.  

 
        

Pavlova  93% 
Sky Brown  96% 
Rosen  91% 
Simone  92% 
Rashford  91% 
 Malala  95% 
Kadeena  95% 
Sir Captain Tom  99%  Well done year 6  
Whole School 94% 

Call 020 7249 7278 to report your child’s absence or late attendance. 
Or email: absencehotline@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk  
 


